
As a Navy Veteran, I am writing you to urge your thorough review and opposition to SB 978. I am 
adamantly opposed to much if not all of this bill as it has been written. This is first for me to contact 
government regarding a Constitutional issue although I would have never thought that I would ever see 
a day that my 2nd amendment rights were infringed upon as this bill is spelling out.  
I am sure you have heard many of the same arguments against this bill and I urge you to carefully review 
what is being done to law abiding citizens that want to continue to have the Constitutional right to 
protect themselves and their families.  
This bill does not make sense and it is very apparent that very little thought went into this.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
David Blair 
Bend, OR 
 


